
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

^*
-

'\)ocVeX1 ~

September 6, 1988
,

I

Docket Nos. 50-259, 50-260, 50-296
Iicense Nos. DPR-33, DPR-52, OPR-68

Mr. S. A. White
'ienior Vice President, Nuclear Power
"ennessee bailey A"+.hortty
SN 38A Looi.aut Place
1101 Market itreet
W t encoga, TN 37402-2801

Det Mr. s tite:

SUBJECT: REPOPT NOS. 50-259/88-10, 00-260/88-10, AND 50-296/88 20

Thark you for your response of July 6,1988, to our Notice of Vio;ation issued
on June 3,1988, concerning activities conducted at your Browns Ferry facility.
We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201.

Based on the inform? tion provided in your re>ponse, we accept your denial of
the violation and will delete it from our records. However, we disagree with
your statement on page 2 of the Enclosure co your response that an administra-
tive precedure such as "FMP 0602.01, which provides guidelines for TVA's
interface with NRC, is clearly outsido the scope of activities that must be
covered by written procedurcs under this regulatory guide." Reguiatory Guide
1.33. Revision 2, Section C.1 states, "Appendix A lists typical safety related
activities that should be covered by written procedures, but does not provide a
complete listing of needed procedures." It is our position that your admin-
istrative proc 1tdures that control the transmittal of data and inforration
needed by the NRC to evaluate the safe eperation of safety systems and your
nuclear plant are clearly safety-related and must be covered by written
procedures addressed by Regulatory Guide 1.33, and Technical Specification
6.8.1.1.a ccarits you to this position.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

original signed by
B.D. Liaw for

Steven D Richardson, Director
TVA Projects Division
Office of Special Projects

cc: (See page 2)
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Mr. S. A. White 2

cc: J. A. Kirkebo, Vice Presiaant,
Nuclear Engineering

,C. C. Mason, Ac'ing Site Director
Browns Ferry Nuclea" Plant

R. L. Gridley, Directo-
Nuclear Safety and Licensing

J. A. Kirkebo, Vice President,
Nuclear Engineering

M. J. May, Site Licensing Nanager
J. G. Walker, Plant Manager
TVA Representative, Rockville

Office
General Co.:r.sel, TVA

bec: J. G. Partlow, OSP
S. D. Richardson, OSP
S. Black, OSP
B. D. Liaw, OSP
F. R. McCoy, OSP/RII
K. P. Barr, OSP/RIl
G. E. Gears, OSP
0. Moran, OSP
A. H. Johnson, OSP/RII
J. Rutberg, OCC
NRC Resi 4nt inspector
DRS, Technical Assistant
NRC Document Control Desk
State of Alabama
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